
The Oradell Special Education Parent Advisory Council (SEPAC) 
invites parents of students who receive special education 
services through Oradell Public School District to meet with OPS 
administrators at our final parent meeting of the school year on 
Monday, May 15, 2017, at 7 p.m. in the OPS IMC / Library. Please 
arrive promptly. The meeting will include: 

•  An opportunity to meet and greet new District Superintendent 
Dr. John Anzul from 7 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.; 

•  An update on parent-school communications; and 

•  Time for Q&A, parent feedback, etc. 

Oradell SEPAC Meeting 
Monday, May 15th,   

@ 7 p.m. 
Oradell Public School 

IMC / Library 

Where did 
the school 
year go? 

We hope to see you there!
Please e-mail oradellsepac@gmail.com with questions 

or to learn more about the Oradell SEPAC. 


